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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

This week has been another busy week at Broadway First School and both Jupiter and Saturn held their 
Inspire Workshops.  Children and their parents made lanterns like the one associated with Florence 
Nightingale as she was known as The Lady of the Lamp!!  They had lots of fun tracing pictures to put 
together their own design.  Both workshops were very well attended and we thank you for coming along.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mars (Class 4) and Venus (Class 3) will hold their family lunches this week and we hope you will be able to 
join your child.  Details are in the weekly planner and family members will need to bring along their own 
lunch.  
 

GENERAL INFORMATION & REMINDERS: 
 

FUTURE NEWSLETTERS 
Please note this will be the last hard copy of the newsletter as we are moving to a greener future!  The 
newsletter will be available on the website, our Facebook page and sent via Parentmail.  If you have not 
signed up to Parentmail yet please can you do so as this is the best way to receive communications.  If you 
would still like to receive a paper copy you can simply call into the office and Mrs Godber will be happy to 
give one to you.  
 

FRIENDS MEETING 
The next Friends meeting will be held on Wednesday 28th February at 7.00 pm in The Swan, Broadway.  
Everyone is welcome to attend.   
 

MARLE HALL PAYMENTS YEARS 4 & 5 ONLY 
We just want to remind parents that you can pay in regular instalments using the payment card issued.  The 
deadline to pay in full is Thursday 15th March 2018. 
 

PAYMENTS FOR AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
If you have not yet paid for the first half term of school clubs please can you do so as soon as possible.  A 
reminder that if paying for netball or cheerleading, cheques should be made payable to W.C.C.  Football 
cheques are payable to Direct Sports Provision and Dance club cheques are payable to A R Adlkish.   
 
There are still a handful of payments outstanding from last term.  Invoices for the amount outstanding will be 
issued soon from the relevant provider. 

 

http://www.broadway.worcs.sch.uk/


 
CHILDREN’S COMPETITION TIME 
Broadway Newsletter invites all children under 16 to enter a competition to create a picture of anything with 
a connection to Broadway or to a season of the year.  Local artist Pink Harrison will kindly judge the entries, 
which can include drawings, paintings, lino cuts, collage and photos.  There will be two categories: under 9 
and 9-16. 
 
Two prizes of £10 book tokens, generously donated by Blandford Books, will be awarded to the winner and 
the best entries will be printed in the Newsletter in BLACK and WHITE. 
 
Entries should be sent with name, age and contact details on the back to:  Newsletter Competition, The Court, 
Snowshill Road, Broadway, Worcs,WR12 7JS. 
 
The closing date is February 20th 2018.  Pictures will not be returned unless a suitable stamped addressed 
envelope is provided.   
 
 

WEEKLY SCHEDULE: 
 
GUITAR MONDAY AFTERNOON (TEACHER RICHARD REVETT) 
FIZZ POP SCIENCE CLUB MONDAY (ALL YEARS) 
NETBALL CLUB  MONDAY (YEARS 4 & 5) 
CHEERLEADING CLUB TUESDAY  
SPANISH CLUB TUESDAY (YEARS 1, 2, 3, 4 & 5) 
MILK ORDER DEADLINE  TUESDAY 5PM (FOR THE FOLLOWING WEEK) (COOL MILK) 
PIANO LESSONS WEDNESDAY MORNING (TEACHER ROB TRYNER) 
MARS FAMILY LUNCH   WEDNESDAY 12.15 PM 
(MUMS) 
LUNCH ORDER DEADLINE WEDNESDAY MORNING (FOR MEALS THE FOLLOWING WEEK) 
FOOTBALL CLUB WEDNESDAY (YEARS 2, 3, 4 & 5) 
FRENCH CLUB WEDNESDAY (YEARS 1, 2, 3, 4 & 5) 
FOREST SCHOOL THURSDAY YEAR 2 ONLY (BRING SUITABLE CLOTHES & WELLIES) 
BOOK & BISCUIT THURSDAY 9.00 AM (YEAR R ONLY) 
DANCE CLUB THURSDAY (YEARS 2, 3, 4 & 5) 
VENUS FAMILY LUNCH  FRIDAY 12.15 PM 
(GRANDPARENTS) 
CAKE DAY FRIDAY (PLEASE BRING IN 20P FOR CHARITY) 

 
Note: 
If you would like to receive this newsletter in larger print then please 
contact the school office. 


